Subject: Ref: 2020/5214/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Limbrick

I write to object to the above application. This proposed application is unsuitable & the design and height
must be urgently reconsidered. As a long-time Hampstead resident that cares about the area I see this design
as incongruous next to its semi detached neighbour but also believe it is too large for its proposed position.
The coloured tiles are also totally inappropriate for the conservation area. This would be a huge error &
plans need substantial alteration.

Yours sincerely

Emma myers

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an
innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.



